
February 10, 1964

Dear General MeNaughtont

In the absence of Mr. Neman Robertson I am replying to 
your letter of January 27 regarding the stream flow records 
Involved In the most recent Columbia River arrangements»

We are very pleased to let you have on loan one of the 
few available copies of the Report on the Extension of Modified 
Flows Through 1958. You may, of course, be able to get extra 
copies for your permanent retention from some officer of the 
Columbia Basin Inter-Agency Committee, the composition of which 
is indicated on the inside of the front cover of the Report» 
Meantime, I trust that the enclosed copy will be of assistance 
to you in connection with the studies which you are carrying out.

Yours sincerely,

(Sgd.) A. E. Ritchie 

A» E. Ritchie

General A. G» L. McNaughton, 
Fernbank,
Rockcliffe Park,
OTTAWA.


